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To : Chief Master Robert J. OTT
Flowering Warrior Enterprises 

Olympia,WA- USA
Dear Friend Chief Master Robert  J.   OTT,

Greetings from Montreal, Canada

On behalf of the International hoshinkido Hapkido Federation and in my personal Name as his President/Founder,

I would like to congratulate you on your hard and very good work as well as  for your dedication for several years to the development of the Korean martial Arts.

Your faith,determination and courage ,make you an example to be follow by all of us

members of the International Martial Arts Community.

Your indomitable Spirit of Korean Warrior "Moosa", allows you to go always even further in your  passion for the Korean Martial Arts.

I also would like to congratulate you for all your efforts and at the same time for the

2011 Super Summer International Korean Martial Arts Seminar that you organize

the next 15 to 21 August, yet another step in your determination.

 I know that This International Seminar, will be Successful ,because  you have invited  very famous and respected  personalities in the Korean Martial Arts   who can ensure the reliability and success of this  important event.

The International Hoshinkido Hapkido Federation and Myself   give you the support to  this event  and send you all our best wishes for success, as well as our highest esteem and consideration.

GrandMaster Serge Baubil

International Hoshinkido Hapkido Federation

President-Founder
